Apply at FMC

Mr. James E. O’Rourke of the
Alaska State Manpower Center
announced today that the Alaska
Homemaker Service, Inc. is now
accepting applications for Home-
maker trainees. Scheduled to be-
gin on March 2, 1970, the train-
ing will run for 6 weeks.

If you have completed the
8th grade, are experienced as a
homemaker, are in good health,
and would enjoy working with
people, especially older people,
please call 4524077 or contact
the Fairbanks Manpower Center
at 729 Sixth Avenue for further
information.



